
 

 

 
25th May 2021 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Hagg Farm Residential – 9th June 2021  
Trip Lead: Mrs Bowbanks  
 
We are delighted to offer your child the opportunity to join us on a one-night residential trip to Hagg Farm on 
Wednesday 9th until Thursday 10th June 2021.  The purpose of this trip is for our students to build on their 
employability skills and to support your child with the transition from Year 11 to their post-16 option. 

 
Day 1 

➢ Students will meet on the QEGS bus bay at 9am to register and then depart for 9.15am; we will be travelling 
with Glover Coaches. 

➢ On arrival at Hagg Farm, we will be greeted by their staff who will run through the activities for the two days 
as well as a health & safety talk.  Students will then take their bags to their assigned dorm room. 

➢ Students will then take part in their first activity for the day followed by lunch (students to provide their own 
packed lunch for this day). 

➢ After lunch students will then take part in their second activity followed by dinner.  We will have campfires in 
the evening while discussing arrangements and next steps for their post-16/career journey. 
 

Day 2 
➢ Breakfast will be bright and early followed by further adventure activities throughout the day followed by 

lunch. 
➢ Students will pack and depart from Hagg Farm at 4.30pm to arrive back at QEGS at 5.30pm. 

 
The cost of this trip is £20 per student which can be paid via ParentPay*, the deadline for payments is Friday 28th 
May 2021.  Please note that we can only allocate 36 places for this trip, so it will be a ‘first come, first served’ basis.  
If you would like your child to attend, but are unable to make a financial contribution, please contact Mrs Bowbanks 
bains@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk no later than Wednesday 25th May.  
 
If you have problems making payment via ParentPay, you should contact finance@qegs.email as soon as possible. 
 
Students attending this trip will receive further details on Thursday 27th May during their BBQ celebrations; this will 
include a packing list, what to expect and a run through of everything planned for the day, we will give students a 
letter to bring home with them. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs G Bowbanks 
Progress Leader of Year 11 / Work Related Learning & Careers 

 
*by clicking the “consent” button on ParentPay to confirm the payment detailed above, you are also confirming that 
the emergency contact and medical details we have on our system are correct for your child.  Please inform me as a 
matter of urgency should there be any changes to the details we hold.   
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